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Year 5 Homework Letter – Friday 21st April 2017
Welcome back to the final term of Year 5. I hope you had a restful Easter break and thank you for helping the children look after their basil plants over the holidays. We are currently growing a few different plants and herbs in class, and shortly we will be hatching ladybird and caterpillar larvae.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Cordey and Mr Bowen

English


This week we have begun a new book called ‘The Unforgotten Coat’. Unlike most of the texts we have read this year, this is a longer chapter book. The story is about two young Mongolian refugees who join a new school in England. This week we have used photographs from the book to inspire thoughts about the characters in the story. Then we used drama to re-enact a section of the story and wrote a short conversation using the rules for speech. Finally, we wrote a diary entry from the perspective of one of the characters, Chingis one of the Mongolian brothers.





Homework this week will be spellings which contain unstressed vowels, words such as interest and company. A sheet is in the homework book. English homework will also be handwriting. Next week we will be replicating an experiment which happens in our story where the children make a rocket. I would like the children to conduct their own rocket launch experiment at home. I have included an example they might like to use, or they can make their own. If they could carry it out, take a picture and write a short explanation of what they did, that would be marvelous!! Adult supervised of course.





Maths


In Maths this week we have been revisiting place value, particular adding and subtracting multiples of 10 from numbers up to 1 million. We have also practised reading and writing numbers with up to three decimal places and then partitioning them.





This week’s homework will be based on our learning on place value and decimals. This must be completed online by Tuesday evening. 





Please encourage your children to learn their times tables at home. There are so many great online songs and videos to make it fun. We have been using them in class and the children love them. All children should, by now, know their times tables all the way up to 12, getting ready for Year 6!
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Important dates for your diary


Monday 24th April – bring a bottle to school and wear your trainers for the day


Wednesday 3rd May – visit to Sutton Synagogue


Wednesday 17th May – visit to the Greenwich Royal Observatory


Thursday 15th June – Residential meeting


Saturday 17th June – PTFA Summer Fair











